
Dear Fundraiser,

Thank you for participation in our Give Lively Peer-to-Peer fundraiser and for your support for

WABA during our 50th year! We wouldn’t have made it this far without supporters like you, and

we are grateful for your help making our 50th year our best one yet!

We need you to help us spread the word of WABA! Give Lively is a peer-to-peer fundraising

platform meaning that individual supporters of WABA are able to set up their own personalized

fundraising page to collect donations for WABA’s 50th year. This means you are able to customize

your page with your own images, story, and personal fundraising goal. All donations will feed back

into a central campaign which will be managed by WABA staff with an overarching goal of $5000.

We chose Give Lively as a platform because of its simple set-up and easy-share options for social

media, text, and email. This means your page, and WABA’s campaign, can be shared with everyone

in your network—and beyond!

To get started with your own fundraising page, start by navigating to the main fundraising

campaign and follow the steps below. We are here to support you! For ideas on how to effectively

fundraise, check out WABA's Tips and Tricks for Fundraising. If you have any questions or issues

with Give Lively or fundraising for WABA in general, shoot us an email at development@waba.org.

Thank you for helping us build a just and sustainable transportation system where biking, walking,

and transit are the best ways to get around.

With gratitude,

WABA Development Team

https://secure.givelively.org/donate/washington-area-bicyclist-association/celebrating-50-years-of-safer-streets-and-better-bicycling
https://secure.givelively.org/donate/washington-area-bicyclist-association/celebrating-50-years-of-safer-streets-and-better-bicycling
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1mlIIsQs1brXRwAYYTK16Wq_FiBQQ7q3VRcwuPBsW4kw/edit?hl=en&forcehl=1#heading=h.c0s0z33f6ll
mailto:development@waba.org


Give Lively Step by Step Guide

https://secure.givelively.org/donate/washington-area-bicyclist-association/celebrating-50-years-of-safer-streets-and-better-bicycling































